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Post Office Service, Newtongrange —

In March 2017 the post office in Newtongrange closed and people in the village
have, since then, been without what, for many, is a vital service and much
sought after amenity.

It is hereby moved that —

Midlothian Council resolves to explore the viability of integrating a fully
operational post office within Newtongrange Library thus reinstating this much
needed facility, increasing the footfall and providing the opportunity to engage
with residents with regard to what the Library has to offer;

the Head of Customer and Housing Services investigates the viability of
operating a post office from the Library and;

a report on the findings be considered by the Council at its meeting on 26
March 2019.
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